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Argentina: Third Review Under the Stand-By Arrangement, Request for Waivers and 

Modification of the Program--Staff Report and News Brief on the Executive Board Discussion 
 
In the context of the Third Review Under the Stand-By Arrangement with Argentina and Request for 
Waivers, the following document has been released and is included in this package: 
 
$ the staff report for the Third Review Under the Stand-By Arrangement with Argentina and Request for 

Waivers, prepared by a staff team of the IMF, following discussions that ended on April 30, 2001, 
with the officials of Argentina on economic developments and policies. Based on information 
available at the time of these discussions, the staff report was completed on May 14, 2001. The 
views expressed in the staff report are those of the staff team and do not necessarily reflect the views 
of the Executive Board of the IMF. 

 
$ a News Brief summarizing the views of the Executive Board as expressed during the May 21, 

2001 Board meeting. 
 
The policy of publication of staff reports and other documents by the IMF allows for the deletion of 
market-sensitive information. 
 
To assist the IMF in evaluating the publication policy, reader comments are invited and may be 
sent by e-mail to Publicationpolicy@imf.org. 
 

Copies of this report are available to the public from 
International Monetary Fund $ Publication Services 
700 19th Street, N.W. $ Washington, D.C. 20431 

Telephone: (202) 623 7430 $ Telefax: (202) 623 7201 
E-mail: publications@imf.org $ Internet: http://www.imf.org 

 
Price: $15.00 a copy 
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